
 

Dear Families, 

Welcome back to the last half of the Summer Term! The children look 
so smart in their uniform and school shoes. Thank you! We are           
looking forward to seeing the new class photos that were taken at 
the beginning of the week by Gary Field Photography.  

We have also updated our PE Hoodies, at the request of the pupils, to 
incorporate ‘Nine Acres’ on the back. Don’t worry if you have already 
purchased a hoodie you can leave it blank or get this added for £3.00 
at Kids and Co.  

The Year 2 pupils enjoyed their trip to The Roald Dahl Museum               
yesterday. They had a wonderful time immersed in his stories. Thank you to the Year 2 staffing team who made 
the trip possible! 

Please don’t forget we will be closed to pupils on 
Monday 17th June for a Development Day.    
Teachers will be reviewing the school curriculum in 
light of the new Ofsted Framework just released 
and also planning learning activities for the ‘move up’ days for pupils. 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Dyer 

 

 

 

We have had several reported cases of headlice 

this week. Head lice and nits are very common in 

young children and their families. They don't have 

anything to do with dirty hair and are picked up by 

head-to-head contact. Please can you check you 

children’s hair everyday and treat your child                     

if necessary. 

Should you require support our 

school nurse team number is: 

01983 821388 

School Development News 

Thank you to Durham class who were selected by the        
National Foundation for Education Research on behalf of the 
Government to undertake 3 Science Tests on Tuesday. They 

took 20 minute tests on Biology, Chemistry and                         
Physics.  They tackled the tests with enthusiasm! We do not 
receive any results as all the results are pooled together and 

a National figure is generated.  

 

 

Our Summer Term 2 Curriculum Leaflets will be sent home 

next week. These will be the last ones for this academic 

year, and you will find all the relevant dates for the Summer 

Term within these leaflets. 



  

Diary Dates 

2018/2019 

 

Fri 7th June 2019 Helping Hands Beetle Drive 6.00-8.00pm 

NEW W/C Mon 10th June 2019 Year 1 Phonics Screening. 

NEW Thurs 13th June 2019 EYFS Festival Day - Children 

to come in festival clothes. 

Mon 17th June 2019 - DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Tues 25th June 2019 Year 5 Greek Day. 

NEW Friday 28th June 2019 Transition Day. 

NEW Friday 5th July 2019 Helping Hands Family Bingo 

Night - 6.00-8.00pm. 

Mon 15th July 2019 KS2 Sports Day. 

Tues 16th July 2019 EYFS & KS1 Sports Day. 

Fri 19th July 2019 Enrichment Clubs finish. 

Fri 19th July 2019 Year 4 Amazon World Trip. 

Mon 22nd July 2019 Last day of the summer term. 

Tues 23rd July 2019 - DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

 

New dates will be added - Please check the box for NEW to 

see any added dates. 

ParentPay is our 

only method of 

making          

payments. 

 School Dinners 

 Enrichment Clubs 

 School Trips 
 

Please ensure your account is activated as 

soon as possible. 

 

Year 3 Swimming Lessons 

Year 3 swimming lessons have begun - children leave on the coach at                       

9.00a.m. prompt. All children require a swimming costume/swim shorts, a pair of 

goggles, a named towel and a bag for wet items. Children with verrucas                

need to wear a verruca sock and children with long hair should have it tied                   

up or wear a swimming cap. 

 

 

  
Tuesday 11th June 
Tuesday 18th June 
Tuesday 25th June 

 

Tuesday 2nd July  

Tuesday 9th July  

SCHOOL DINNER BALANCES 
 

As of Tuesday 7th May, any school 

dinner balances which have reached 

£10.00 will require payment by the 

end of that school day. Failure to pay 

will mean your child will require a 

packed lunch from home and you 

will be notified to supply this until 

the debt is cleared. Please ensure 

your dinner account is  below this 

amount. All payments are to be 

made using ParentPay.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

We can now confirm the dates for our Sports Days as Monday 15th 
July for KS2 and Tuesday 16th July for EYFS/KS1. Please pop these in 
your diaries. Timings will be confirmed nearer the event. However, we 

would ask that each child wears a T-Shirt the colour matching their 
House colour please.  

Saxons - RED 

Celts - Green 

Vikings - Blue 

Romans - Yellow 



 House Points                                                                                                                                 

Well done to CELTS who received the most House Points 

for this week!  

167 144 194 74 
Saxons Vikings Celts Romans 

HELPING HANDS 
 

TONIGHT – Beetle Drive – Friday 7th June, 6-8pm 

Tonight is the Beetle Drive!! What is that? I hear you cry – well… 

it is the chance to play Beetle – a dice game where throwing   

different numbers makes it possible to draw different part of a 

Beetle. When someone in the room completes their beetle (body, 

head, eyes, wings, antennae and legs) they shout Beetle and everything stops. 

You play against different people each time and it is   

always a lot of fun and appropriate for all ages from EYFS 

onwards. Entry is £1 per person, there will be prizes for 

1st, 2nd and 3rd place as well as a raffle and                   

refreshments. Look forward to seeing you there! 
 

*** NEW DATE  *** - Family Bingo Night – Friday 5th July 6-8pm 

We are pleased to announce, that we will be having a Family Bingo Night on 
Friday 5th July 6-8pm, back, by popular demand!! Put the date in your diary – 

posters and more information coming soon! 

NEXT MEETING - Monday 1st July  **New time**  1.30pm 

All members of the school community are very welcome to attend! We are  

trialling a new time to see if we can tempt even more people to get involved. 

Dates for your Diary 

TONIGHT – Beetle Drive – Friday 7th June, 6-8pm 

*** NEW DATE  *** - Family Bingo Night – Friday 5th July 6-8pm 

NEXT MEETING – Monday 1st July, 1.30pm meet by the office.   

 

Development Days           

so far…… 

Monday 3rd September 2018 

Friday 23rd November 2018 

Friday 21st December 2018 

Monday 17th June 2019 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019 

Class Led Assemblies 

 

 

Please find details below for the class led                        

assemblies, each class will lead an assembly         

where families are invited in to watch. Please                   

sign in at the office at 9.15 a.m. 

Date Time (Hall) Class 

07/05/19 9:15-9:45 am Warwick 

09/05/19 9:15-9:45 am Arundel 

21/05/19 9:15-9:45 am Corfe 

04/06/19 9:15-9:45 am Edinburgh 

11/06/19 9:15-9:45 am Stirling 

20/06/19 9:15-9:45 am Alnwick 

25/06/19 9:15-9:45 am Windsor 

27/06/19 9:15-9:45 am Balmoral 

10/07/19 9:15-9:45 am Carisbrooke 

11/07/19 9:15-9:45 am Yarmouth 

Year 4 Amazon World Trip 

Friday 19th July 2019 
For our final trip of the year, we have organised a visit to Amazon 

World, which will provide great    

opportunities to enrich children’s 

learning about animals and their 

natural habitats, as well as the             

different climates of our planet.  
Please make payment of                   

£11.00 on Parentpay.  



 

Happy Eid to all our     

families who have               

celebrated this week. 

REMINDER 

Please refrain from parking in the school car 

park, the car park is for school staff and                

visitors to the school. Parking permits                         

for Chapel Street car park are available from 

the school office. 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Event 

Year 5 and 6 Quad Kids Competition —

Monday 10th June 

U10 Cricket Tournament - Wednesday 12th 

June TBC 

U9 Cricket Tournament -  Friday 21st June 

TBC 

Year 5 and 6 Tri Golf 

 

This week in PE... 

EYFS - Personal Challenge   

Year 1 - Personal Challenge   

Year 2 - Personal Challenge   

Y3, 3/4 & 4 - Cricket 

Year 5 & 6 - Cricket 

U11 Cricket Match  

On Monday the U11 Cricket team travelled to St Mary’s Primary 

for a cricket game. We batted first and got a good score against 

some very good fielding and bowling from St Mary’s.  

Giving us a total of 225 at the end of some impressive batting.  

George C started the bowling off for us, taking 4 out of 6               

wickets in his over! Gaining himself many nice comments from 

the other schools parents, coach and children. Everyone fielded 

superbly and I was very impressed to see all of our children          

trying to use an overarm bowl which is a very hard skill to             

master!  

The final score ended: 

Nine Acres 225 - St Marys 237.  

A very close game and many lovely comments about the team 

by staff and parents who watched the match!  

P.E Star of the week! 

We found it very hard to choose the P.E star of the 

week and this week was no exception. There was 

lots of children who have worked really hard           

during PE. After some discussion, well done to Denna in Year 4 

and Jayden in Year 1 for winning the P.E star of the week!  


